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Safety & Health Alert No. 31/2022 
Circular Letter from Buildings Department – Structural 
Safety and Integrity of Tower Cranes in Construction 
Sites 

Date:  21 September 2022 
Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 
 
 
This serves to draw your attention to the captioned Circular Letter issued by the Buildings 
Department (BD).  All industry stakeholders are obliged to accord top priority to maintaining a 
safe and healthy working environment at workplaces.  
 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the Buildings Department on 3162 0961. 
 
 
Encl. – BD’s Circular Letter can be downloaded through the link below:  
 
https://www.housingauthority.gov.hk/mini-site/site-
safety/common/resources/alerts/2022/SH-2022-31e-BD.pdf 
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